
Come support Nadia – and all school bus drivers – Thursday night, April 20, 2023
HOW? Attend our rally and attend the GPS Board of Education Meeting
WHERE? Board of Education Meeting. Central Middle School. 9 Indian Rock Lane, Greenwich.
WHEN? Thursday, April 20. Rally outside at 6 pm. Board meeting 7 pm.
WHY? Because School Bus Drivers are NOT Second-Class Citizens!
Or email/Tweet your complaint to the Board of Education and district:
Email: BoardofEdMembers@greenwich.k12.ct.us
Tweet: @GPSDistrict #fairnessfornadia

For more information, contact Pete Donohue at pdonohue@twulocal100.org or 917-796-8167

School Bus Driver Nadia Micourt hasn’t had a single accident during her 23 years career driving 
Greenwich kids to school. She is beloved by children and parents.

But Greenwich Deputy Superintendent of Schools Elizabeth-Ann Carabillo dismissed Micourt, 
claiming she personally observed Micourt commit a traffic violation.

The district didn’t bother to watch video from the bus, question Micourt, or give her a chance to 
defend herself!

NO HEARING. NO DUE PROCESS. NOTHING. THIS WAS A COMPLETE ABUSE OF POWER

IS THIS FAIR, GREENWICH?

 


